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KRISTINA HAMILTON: MARKETING,
COMMUNICATIONS, AND WEB DESIGN
COORDINATOR
JESS SHERCHAN: INFORMATION
TECHNOLOGY HELP DESK ASSISTANT
ARIC LOPEZ - ADMINISTRATIVE
ASSISTANT

THE MONTH OF FEBRURARY HAS BEEN A
MONTH OF CHANGE, WITH A FEW NEW
EMPLOYEES AND A FEW THAT HAVE LEFT
US.
PLEASE JOIN US IN WELCOMING OUR
NEWEST CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES:

EOPS IS WELCOMING YESENIA RUVALCABA
AS THE NEW EOPS/CARE TECHNICIAN. SHE
IS TRANSFERING TO OC FROM MOORPARK.
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This month, we would also like to recognize those
that are retiring after many years of service with
Oxnard College. 

Linda Callaway retired in December of 2021 after over
20 years at Oxnard College. She was instrumental in
implementing the first online registration through
EOPS. 

Marcos Lupian will be retiring as of February 28, 2022
after over 20 years of service. Marcos has been
dedicated to our students and served as a great role
model and guide for them. 

Lastly, after 32 years at Oxnard College, Jim Rivera
will be retiring in May of this year. His hard work and
dedication to our campus has not gone unnoticed. 

Each of these individuals have played a key role in
our college and will truly be missed. Enjoy your
retirement. 

H A P P Y  V A L E N T I N E S  M O N T H  T O  A L L  C L A S S I F I E D  S T A F F .
W E  W E L C O M E D  E V E R Y O N E  B A C K  O N  C A M P U S  F E B R U A R Y
1 4 T H  A N D  W H I L E  W E  U N D E R S T A N D  T H A T  T H I S  Y E A R  H A S
S T A R T E D  A  B I T  R O C K Y ,  W E  A R E  H O P E F U L  F O R  A  G R E A T
R E M A I N D E R  O F  T H E  Y E A R  A N D  H O P E  Y O U  A R E  A S
E X C I T E D  A S  W E  A R E  T O  H A V E  S T U D E N T S  B A C K  O N
C A M P U S .

CELEBRATE!
Let's 
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WHAT'S GOING ON THIS MONTH

Our Spring Storefront is now open and
includes all the Easter candy. Please

remember that you can order online and
have the chocolate delivered to your

home or the home of your loved ones.
Storefront

February is Black History Month. We
held a panel last week celebrating

black leadership and
entrepreneurship in Ventura County.

On the 28th, we will be hosting an
OC Student Panel: Supporting Male
Scholar Athletes. Please make sure
to attend if available to show your

support. 



If there are any events in your
department that you would like us to
share or highlight, please submit the
information in our Newsletter Form. 
We also encourage you to add your
birthday, any degree you hold, and
when you began working at Oxnard

College so we can celebrate you. 

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/oxnardc_oc_classified_spring63/candy?h=Ama_Bur9060&c=fb5195
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu

